MINUTES OF MEETING

Title: P16 School Council meeting Date: 10.11.2022

Attendance: Adults - CF, PP, JW Pupils - TH, AB, AR, IH, KTF, LAC, RC

Apology: KK

Agenda – discussion points	Action Agreed	By When
- Introduction		
 Discussed food bank updates – group explained that food was collected, sorted and anything out of date taken out. RC & KK then took food to the food bank and took it in using the trolley. Pupils helped weigh in the food using scales – we managed to collect 55kg! 	CF to share photos next session	Next full meeting
 We then discussed School Ambassadors – that we need to help arrange the interviews. The group agreed on the questions, edited from last year's set: Why do you want to be a school ambassador? If you were school ambassador and saw or someone misbehaving or making the wrong choices what would you do? Would you feel confident communicating to the Senior Leadership Team about any questions or ideas? Would you be happy to talk to other people about what we do, such as in assembly, visitors to school, school tours? When did you do something sensible and what did you do? When have you done something that was kind or caring? 	CF to meet with members next week – print and review assembly scripts	w/b 14 th Nov

MINUTES OF MEETING CONTINUED

The group agreed that we would share the questions with the interviewees and allow them to bring notes.		
Discussed that if you were being interviewed then to make it fair you should not be on the interview panel.		
Discussed that - AB, TH, AR, KTF, RC, IH wanted to go into classes and talk about being an ambassador. LAC is a maybe.		
Next week we will meet to read through the script that was written last year to see if we want to make any changes.		
School council wanted an update on badges – CF has ordered these and they should be on the way. RC & AB updated that they chose red as it was our school colour.	CF to distribute on arrival.	On arrival
TH raised the issue of pupils getting muddy when walking behind the new sensory playground on their way to play. Can we have a path?	Revisit at next session & discuss as a group.	Next session.